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Dear Da Vinci families, 

 

I hope that you are keeping well and that your child/children have had an enjoyable start to the school 

year. 

 

We have recently been made aware of a charitable organisation called ‘Positive Social’.  Positive Social 
work in schools with the objective of helping young people make wise choices when it comes to social 

media, protecting them today and safeguarding their futures. As a parent myself, I totally understand the 

worries that social media presents for our children as they are growing up and the difficulties navigating 

this as a parent. 

 

Positive Social will be running an online information session for parents/carers and school staff.  This 

session will take place on Monday 14th October from 7:45 p.m. to 8:45 p.m. If you would like to attend 

this session, or receive further information, please click on the link below. 

 

 https://positivesocial.org.uk/social-media-and-your-children/ 

 

Thank you again for working so proactively with us to support your child/children. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Jayne Scattergood 

Headteacher 
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